
acted by the authority aioresaid, that when
any Register so to be appointed shall die,
be removed from or resign his office, aind
that within the space of one year from and
after'such death, removal or resignation,no
nisbehaviour shall appear to have been

'committed by such Register in the execti-
tion of his said office, then and in such case,
at the end of the said year the recognizance
entered into bv his said Sureties shall be.
come void and'of no effect, as to such Sure,
ties, to all intents and purposes whatsoever.

-V. And be it further enatted by the av.
thority aforesaid, that each of the Registers
so-appointed shall provide a -bound blank
book df strong paper, covered with calf or
sheep skin -or buckrarm, and from time to
time. as may be needful, other such Books
(marking the first with the letter A and so
on in alphabetical order) fit and proper for
enregisterng -in manner and forai as herein
after expresbed, all Notarial Acts or Deeds
creating mortgages upon Houses, Lands and
I-ereditaments, situate and being within his
Dhsimct or Inlerior District; an. before any
entry shall t>e made by any Register in any.
such book 'he shall piesent the sane to one
of the justices of the Court of Kng's Bench


